
The Vestry of St. Matthew’s met on Thursday, May 3, 2018, at 6 pm in the 

fellowship hall.  Members present were Rev. Slaymaker, Selena Ellis, Laura 

Curry, Lee Storey, Fanny Neely, Susan Alford, Justin Wright and Nancy 

Cook. Chris Ellis was absent.  Vestry began with Evening Prayer.  

Motion: F. Neely, Second: J. Wright to accept the March 2018, minutes. 

Motion passed unanimously. 

Motion: S. Ellis, Second: L. Storey to accept the March 2018, financial 

report. Motion passed unanimously. 

Old Business: 

Building repairs aren’t as bleak as once thought according to Josh Kent 

from Olshan Foundation Solutions in Little Rock who looked at the RB 

House and the Messley Addition. 

Motion: F. Neely, Second: J. Wright to have the sign repaired at the lower 

estimate of $485 in lieu of the $750 which was approved at a previous 

Vestry meeting. The $485 has been donated for this purpose. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

New Business: 

Upcoming Vestry dates: May 24 and June 21 

May 19: RB House Picnic with Barbara Miller 

May 20: Pentecost Picnic 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Fanny Neely  

 


